
September News

We are off to a great school year! 
Yeah!!!

The students are transitioning well 
and we are grateful for the 
support from families.

Please send in any outstanding 
dental or medical paperwork as 
soon as possible. Thank you!

Reminders: 
Please send a backpack large enough to carry a folder and 
books to home.  Thank you!

Reading We are reading daily, and asking & 
answering questions.

Writing We will be exploring using different 
materials to write & create with.

Math We have been matching objects that are 
exactly the same and the same, but...

Science We will be learning all about sound

Social 
Studies

We are participating in the classroom 
community and learning class rules and 
routines.

Upcoming

A Peek At What We Are Learning

  A Note From 
Ms. Carneiro9/26 No School

9/30 MCPS Early Dismissal

No school for PM 
Pre-K

10/05 No School 


